COMMANDER'S CORNER

As we begin our 25/26 year I wanted to congratulate everyone elected to leadership positions in the Legion, Auxiliary, Sons and Riders. Let's make this a great year.

I want to personally commend everyone involved in making this years Memorial Day Ceremony one to remember. Well done.

This month we will conduct our annual Flag disposal Ceremony on the 21st. Please come out early and enjoy the Legion hamburger dinner before the ceremony.

Hope to see you around the post. God bless.

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY-DAVE OGBURN - COMMANDER

WORDS FROM THE HEART

Before I begin, let me thank the Membership for electing me as your Chaplain for 2025-2026! As in years past, I will always strive to do my best for our Post!

June, the sixth month of our calendar year, is now here. We observe two important holidays this month: Flag Day and Fathers Day.

Flag Day, June 14th, is the day we honor our Country's Banner, The AMERICAN FLAG!
Sometimes called: "Old Glory", "Stars and Stripes",
"Our Nation's Symbol", or any other term of
Endearment, may our Flag always Wave over a Free
Nation! AMEN!

Fathers Day, Sunday, June 15th, is the day we honor our Fathers, living or passed on, for all they gave and sacrificed for us! As I wrote for Mothers Day: Why not visit your father, or at least call if too far away. In this age of cellphones at least send a text of LOVE! If your father has passed on to his Heavenly Reward, pause a moment, cast your eyes toward Heaven, and say a Prayer of Thanks. AMEN!

FOR GOD & COUNTRY ...
Wayne Martin, Chaplain

AMERICAN LEGION

Post 146 931-852-4413
June 2025 Newsletter
Volume 24 Issue 10
www.tnpost146.org

ROLL CALL = 2025

Legion = 207/216 = 96% Auxiliary = 116/126 = 92% S.A.L. = 105/112 = 94% Riders = 21 members

SICK LIST

Marshall Bain Shirley Davis

HONOR GUARD ACTIVITIES 18 Apr - 14 May

No Activities

DEATHS

Letha King

Craig Killen - brother of Bogart
Clarence Nix- brother of Uncle Bob
Bo-Austyn Yocom - son of Steve Yocom
Barbara Jean - sister of Shirley Davis
Rex Corbin - father of Nicholas

(Our Condolences to these Families)

Prayer: "Almighty GOD, we do indeed thank Thee for our fathers and the memories of our fathers, as we also give Thanks for our Flag and Freedom! AMEN"

Bible verses Exodus 20; 12: "Honor thy father and thy mother: that thy days may be long upon the land which the LORD thy GOD giveth thee."

CANTEEN CHATTER

Hello to All from your Canteen,

It is June! Check out our events we have coming up. There is always something to do. Come just sit and have a drink and socialize with friends and enjoy there is always something for you to do. Our annual Flag Retirement Ceremony will be held on Saturday, June 23rd with a Hamburger Supper before, this is a beautiful ceremony if you have never seen it. We will have Bama Border playing on the patio on Saturday, June 7th from 7:00 until 11:00. We will also have Ben Daniels on the patio after trivia on Friday, June 27th from 7:30 until 11:30. Remember to pray for all our Veterans and active military especially at this time of year.

"See You There"

FOR GOD & COUNTRY......Patsy, Peanut, & Nicki

AUXILIARY NEWS

Hello Everyone!

Congrats to all new officers of each part of our Legion family!! We are now at the beginning of another fiscal year, thank you to everyone for all they have done to help our legion family grow and strive in the past year. We have several events on our June calendar, please check it out and come join the fun. Come support your legion family and lend a hand if you are able. Please continue to pray for all our veterans and active duty military.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY.....Nicki Hartsfield, President

Greetings,

S.A.L. NEWS

I would like to thank everyone for electing me as your commander. I would also like to thank all the newly elected officers and last year's officers. Post #146 will be having a flag retirement ceremony in June, bring your old flags to retire them properly. If you have not had the pleasure of attending one of these ceremonies, please make plans to attend. Hope to see everyone there. Also Sons, don't forget to attend the monthly meeting first Thursday of the month 7:00 pm, all are welcome.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY.. Jason Reed.....S.A.L. Commander

LEGION RIDERS NEWS

Greetings to everyone in our Legion Family. I would like to thank all of our riders that have participated in our meetings and events last month. As we go into the summer months, I'd like to remind anyone out for a Saturday ride that the 2nd Saturday of every month our Post has the Best Breakfast in the area! A great way to kick off your riding day. Everyone enjoy the Great Riding & Keep The Rubber Side Down. Our meetings are the first Sunday of each month at 2:00. I look forward to seeing all of you then.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY..... Eric Osborn....Director

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL OUR JUNE BIRTHDAYS!!!